
 
 
 

 
 

Perry Hall Area PreK and K Roundup Information 
 

In the effort to support all our families affected by the changes in the elementary school 

boundaries below are the dates of both PreKindergarten and Kindergarten round-ups at the 

four schools affected by the opening of the new school.  Please visit the attached link to see 

a map of the boundaries for each school as approved by our Board of Education on March 6, 

2018. This new boundary is in place beginning in the 2018-2019 school year.  

You can identify which school your child will attend by visiting School Boundaries.  

 

PreK and Kindergarten Registrations 

 

Joppa View Elementary 

Office:  410-887-5065 

Joppa View Elementary Website   
PreK – May 10th  

Kindergarten – April 18th and 19th 

Please call for appointment 

 

 

Perry Hall Elementary 

Office:  410-887-5105 

Perry Hall Elementary Website 
PreK – April 26th 

Kindergarten – April 12th  

Please call for appointment 

 

Chapel Hill Elementary 

Office:  410-887-5119 

Chapel Hill Elementary Website 
PreK – Call 443-809-8700 for information 

Kindergarten – May 14th and 15th 

Please call for appointment

Gunpowder Elementary 

Office:  410-887-5121 

Gunpowder Elementary Website 
PreK – Call 443-809-8700 for information 

Kindergarten – May 29th  

Please call for appointment 
 

 

New NE Area Elementary 

443-809-8700 

Students who reside in the boundary area for the 

new school will register for PreK and Kindergarten 

at their current school following the information 

above.  Any student registering after the first week 

of July will be able to come to Chapel Hill 

Elementary school and register for the New NE 

Area Elementary

 

http://www.bcps.org/apps/boundaries/
http://joppaviewes.bcps.org/
http://perryhalles.bcps.org/
http://chapelhilles.bcps.org/
http://gunpowderes.bcps.org/

